
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINCTON, D.C. 20463

VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL
sEP I g 2r1e

Eric V/ang, Esq.

Wiley Rein LLP
1776K StreetNW
Washington, DC 20006

RE MUR 7344
Conservative Leadership for

Arizona and Tim Sifert in his
official capacity as treasurer

Dear Mr. Wang:

This is in response to your letter dated September 18,2019, which we received on the

same day via email, requesting an extension of 20 days until October 8,2019 to respond to the

Commission's reason to believe finding     

and enclosing a Statement of Designation of Counsel. After considering the

circumstances presented in your letter, the Office of the General Counsel has granted the

requested extension. Accordingly, your response is due by the close of business on October 8,

2019.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1616'

Sincerely,

DCl,¿¡,tK.(; #T
Delbert K. Rigsby
Attorney
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